
SALES NEWS Issue 79

6th August 1993

Dear Dealer

Change of Details - Reminder

May I please remind dealers that is is imperative that all changes of company details are 
communicated to us as soon as possible to ensure that we maintain an accurate dealer 
database and mailing list. Please inform us of any changes regarding the following:

Change of company name
Address
Telephone number
Fax number
Contact names
Additional branches

It is in all our interests that this information is kept up to date to ensure accurate information 
is passed onto potential customers. Changes and information updates may be telephoned into 
our Telesales Desk on 0223 254254.

Please be reminded of Sales News issue 78, informing you of our temporary closedown 
during moving premises.

A4 Portable Availability

The above product is expected to be in stock during the fourth week of August.

RISC OS for A5000

We are now receiving final production quantities of ALA34. Please ensure that your orders 
for this product, which will now be discontinued, are placed as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully
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